
 The Lord’s Day ~ December 1st, 2013   

   9:15 am  The Lord’s Supper 
  Nursery: Joy Crozier, Sarah Younker & Chandler Younker  

10:30 am Tea & Fellowship 

11:00 am Family Bible Hour   

                          Speaker: Dave Clarke 

  Nursery: Robin Lewis & Sharon MacLeod 

        1’s & 2’s: Rachel VandenBerg & Kim Brown 

6:00 pm Men's Prayer Meeting 

6:30 pm Speaker: John McKim 

  Nursery: Dianne MacLeod & Chandler Younker 

                            This Week: December 2
nd

 – 7
th

  
Tuesday     9:00 am      Ladies Prayer Meeting  

                            10:00 am    Ladies Missionary Meeting 

      6:25 pm     AWANA   

Wednesday     7:00 pm      Prayer Meeting & Bible Study  

                 Nursery: Judy Bondt & Teresa Craswell 

Friday      7:00 pm      Youth Group 
 

                     Sunday, December 8th, 2013 

 9:15 am             The Lord’s Supper 

          Nursery: Paula Younker, Treena Clement & Andrea Frew 

11:00 am Family Bible Hour 

  Speaker: Mike Attwood 

  Nursery: Elsa Bondt & Andrea Frew 

  1’s & 2’s: Jodi Lewis & Rhonda Heggie 

6:00 pm Men's Prayer Meeting 

6:30 pm             Speaker: Mike Attwood 

                          Nursery: Nichole MacLean & Amy Craswell 
 

"If it's your turn to be in the nursery and you're not able to be there, 

please, make sure someone else takes your place."  
 

Cleaning Schedule   

December 1-7 Carson & Sarah Younker, Richard & Carla Clark 

December 8-14 Aaron & Dawn Baglole, Steven & Jennifer Baglole 

December15-21 Alan, Teresa & Amy Craswell, Elaine Simms & Esther Kelly  

Chairman’s Schedule 

December 1 AM: Don Crozier    PM: Pierce Smith 

December 8 AM: Norman Machon   PM: John DeVries 

December 15 AM: David Boisvert   PM: Dan Frew 

Door Watch 

December 1 AM: Wayne Shaw   PM: Alan Craswell 

December 8 AM: Don Crozier    PM: Lyle Bigney 

December 15 AM: Myron MacDonald   PM: Trent Good 

 

 

 Prayer   
 

Emergency Prayer Chain: Kathy Larsen, Peggy MacDonald, Gloria MacDougall                                                      

 

Those Who Are Sick: John & Jean Phillips, Mabel Yorston, Greg MacIsaac,  

Ronnie Babineau, Lomah Moore, Elsie Belyea 

                                               
Our Assembly:  The Elders    AWANA    Sunday School    Youth Group     

                   

                                             MISSIONS CORNER 
Marjorie Beckwith   Doris Pittman  Luke & Lois DeJager    Gary & Claudette Weeks 

Pearl Winterburn                Marie MacDougall                Jessie Tremblay  

Rocky & Liz Niclasen      Mike & Rachel Maletich       John & Dorothy McKim 

        

  Maritime & Commended Workers 
Bob & Marg MacGregor          Cliff & Norlene Campbell      Marj Robbins  

Gerald & Denise St. Laurent     Dave & Anne Spearing       Mark & Kim DeJager          

Harold & Barb MacDougall      Noel & Dwana Bondt        Rob & Jackie MacGregor  

 

Keep in Your Thoughts and Prayers 
Maritime Assemblies    Family Bible Hour     Shawn & Hayley Cuthill      

Pearl McLellan Sam Bears Peter Kerr Louis Voyer Wade LeBlanc 

 
Upcoming Meetings & Events 

 

Sunday, December 8
th
 there will be a full rehearsal for the concert. 

 
Evangelism Opportunity –the Souris Parade on Saturday, Dec 7th at 1:30pm.  

 For more info contact Josh Caplan. 

Seniors Tea 
Our annual 'seniors tea' sponsored by the ladies missionary group will be held on Wed., Dec. 

11, 2013 at 10 a.m.  This event is for both men and women and will be held in the lower 

auditorium at the Chapel.  If in need of transportation please contact Betty at 892-2134. 

 
Christmas Hampers 

Volunteers are needed to help pack and help deliver the Salvation Army Christmas 

Hampers. Volunteers are needed to help pack hampers 

December 16
th

, Monday between 9:00 – 11:30 am 

Hampers will be delivered on Friday, December 20
th   

Time: 9:00 – 4:00   

Contact Charmaine if you are interested in volunteering 

 
Christmas Gift Packages 

If you are interested in purchasing a Christmas gift to be donated to the clients at the 

Upper Room Soup Kitchen here is a list of suggestions. Winter hats, mitts, gloves, 

socks, underwear, deodorant, shampoo, toothbrush, toothpaste, dental floss, hair brush, 

comb, and hair accessories.  Please wrap and identify if it is for a child (boy or girl), 

man or woman. Last day for donations will be December 20
th

. 

All donations can be left on the shelving unit in the Awana office. 


